
 

 

 

    Winterbourne Junior Girls’ School 
Year 6 Newsletter                                                      

Week ending: Friday 21st May 2021 

Star pupils                            Bucket Fillers  

6.1 Hamasa and Zsa Zsa      Syeda and Fizza   

6.2  Sinthiyaa & Gavija          Tasfia & Hadia  
                                                           

6.3   Lauretta & Mahirah         Lauretta     

 PE Certificate  

(6.1)  Tahira            

(6.3)  Alina & Laila  

Foot Fest  

Year 6 took part in the five-day walking chal-
lenge this week. This year’s challenge focussed 
on the walking superpowers that benefit individ-
uals, communities and the planet. To celebrate 

walking to school, all the girls in Year 6 took part 
in a Footfest. The fest included the dance in the 

playground and some synchronised scooting 
activities that the girls really enjoyed!! 

 

  Value of the Month  

May — Teamwork 

Accelerated Readers: 
 

6.1:  Seher and Syeda 

 

6.2:  Kirithika, Kaviinaya,Shobika, Hadia, Spuge-
may and Hadia 

 
6.3:   Romina, Romina, Mahirah, Zeenat, Hafsa, 
Nicole, Dhevishiiya 

Philosophy Question of the 
Month: 

 

Can one person change the 
world?  

In order to succeed, you must read!  

In order to meet the age related expectations in KS2 tests, the girls need to make use of school re-

sources (Accelerated Reader, MyOn and our School Library) to read daily. As discussed during Par-

ents’ meetings, they need to read a variety of genres to improve their knowledge and reading skills 

such as inference, summarising, working out the meaning of the words in a context etc.        

Writing Student of the Week 

The following girls were awarded with a  

£5 voucher for making the greatest progress in 

their Writing lessons.                                        

(6.1) Amanda  (6.2)  Ainhoa   (6.3)  Natlie 

 Word of the Week          

 Clustered 

Year 6 Transition 

The changes and developments that come with starting 
a new school can often cause a lot of worries and con-

cerns in children. Our transition lessons are providing 
an opportunity to the girls to equip themselves with the 
skills which  they will be able to  use to encounter their 

fears ad worries, about their new school.                   

This week, Year 6 reflected upon  how having a 
positive attitude could increase their chances to 

succeed in life.                                           

Idiom of the Week 

 

Thanks to all the parents, who attended                    
the parents’ meetings this week                              
to discuss their child’s progress in school, and the 
targets she will be working on, over next few 
weeks.  

Homework Reminder                                      

Year 6 have been given Maths and Eng-

lish Homework to complete over the weekend. 


